
 
  

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

STRATEGIC PLAN SURVEY 
To gather feedback on performance goals identified in the strategic plan 

 

Dates: 

Purpose: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For Survey 
Support: 

Monday, May 20, 2019 at 7:30 a.m. through Sunday, June 2, 2019 at 11:59 p.m. 
 
HSD is conducting a survey to gather feedback about the district's performance related to the 
goals identified in the Strategic Plan. HSD will use the feedback received to ensure that the 
district is meeting the needs of students, parents, staff, and community members. We have 
collaborated with Hanover Research to collect and analyze responses. Hanover Research is an 
independent education research firm based in Washington, D.C., and is in no way affiliated 
with any other entity or organization. 

 
Your feedback is essential to the district. Your responses will remain strictly confidential, and all 
data will be stored securely on Hanover's private servers. No information that could be used to 
identify specific individuals will be reported or released. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

For more  
information: 

Dr. Natasha Baker 
Deputy Superintendent 
Hazelwood School District 
Cell: (314) 250-2949 
nbaker1@hazelwoodschools.org 
www.hazelwoodschools.org  

Take the Hazelwood NOW Strategic Plan 
Survey at www.hazelwoodschools.org 

Click “STRATEGIC PLAN” 

Dr. Marriam Ewaida 
K12 Senior Research Advisor 
Hanover Research 
Cell: (703) 459-0142 
mewaida@hanoverresearch.com 
www.hanoverresearch.com  
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